

EVAN N. PRATT, P.E.

DENNIS M. WOJCIK, P.E. Chief Deputy Water Resources Commissioner

DANIEL R. MYERS, P.E. Director of Public Works

Telephone 734.222.6860 Fax 734.222.6803

WATER RESOURCES COMMISSIONER 705 North Zeeb Road P.O. Box 8645 Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8645

> email: <u>drains@ewashtenaw.org</u> http://drain.ewashtenaw.org

April 24, 2013

Dr. Robert Young 3500 Fox Hunt Drive Ann Arbor, MI 48105

Subject: Earhart West Drain

Dear Dr. Young:

Enclosed is a petition package for the Earhart West Drain Drainage District. The package includes the filing information required for freeholders of property in a drainage district to petition for improvements to a county drain. Please review, sign the forms and return them to our office. Please include a brief description of the situation that prompted this petition in the space provided in the first paragraph of the petition. If you have any questions or require assistance please do not hesitate to contact us at 734-222-6860.

Sincerely,

Mallory K. Walczesky

Water Resources Service Coordinator

734-222-3835

Enclosures

cc: City of Ann Arbor - letter only